
 

 
 

 
 
Date:  08/12/2015          From:  Lt. Wayne Hanson 

     

             

Subject:  Shooting                                Case:  

 

On 08-12-2016 at 11:50 a.m. Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office Deputies responded to a report 

of an armed robbery that just occurred off Sabretooth Road, Willow Creek It was reported to the 

Sheriff’s Office that approximately 2- 3 male suspects took the victim’s yellow pickup truck. 

While deputies were responding to the scene they received information that a male victim had 

been shot. 

 

The male victim is currently being airlifted to an out of the area hospital. At this time unknown 

condition on the male victim. Sheriff Deputies are currently securing the scene. Detectives have 

been called out to take over the investigation 

 

Anyone with information for the Sheriff’s Office regarding this case or related criminal activity 

is encouraged to call the Sheriff’s Office at 707-445-7251 or the Sheriff’s Office Crime Tip line 

at 707-268-2539. 

Mike Downey 

Sheriff 

 
 

Humboldt County Sheriff’s Office 
826 Fourth Street, Eureka, CA  95501 


